
ATU IT PIC December 2018 Activity kdw 

 

The committee did not meet in person for December. 

 

Email Review of Software Request submitted by Mrs. Suzzane McCall Assetworks 

 

December 21st submitted committee review letter supporting the software need and purpose, but 

could not recommend funding from the University IT Budget. 


